Docket No. 50-293

Mr. Ralph G. Bird Senior Vice President - Nuclear Boston Edison Company Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station RFD #1 Rocky Hill Road Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Dear Mr. Bird:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 90-03 FOR PILGRIM NUCLEAR POWER STATION (TAC. NO. 76276)

On March 20, 1990 the NRC issued Generic Letter (GL) 90-03 "Relaxation of Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-8, Item 2.2 Part 2 'Vendor Interface for Safety-Related Components.'" The GL requested that all licensees and applicants review their present vendor interface programs and modify them as necessary using the guidance supplied in GL.

By letter dated October 12, 1990, you responded to Generic Letter 90-03 and indicated that the programs will be implemented as scheduled in your Long Term Plan (LTP). The staff has reviewed your response and finds it acceptable.

Your LTP indicates a 36 month project to complete the Technical Information Library (TIL) which was started in January, 1990. Additionally, the LTP states that completion of the TIL represents completion of your action under Vendor Interface Program. The staff finds the schedule acceptable. Any changes to the schedule should be tjr subject of correspondence to the NRC in addition to a LTP update.

TAC No. 76276 is closed based on your LTP commitment.

Sincerely.

Original signed by:

Ronald Eaton, Senior Project Manager Project Directorate I-3 Division of Reactor Projects - I/II Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page

LA: ROAFE

6

PA-PRIT-3
RE aton

PD:PDI-3 RWessman

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
PO10240394 901017
PDR ADOCK 05000293

JE01

Mr. Ralph G. Bird

cc: Mr. R. A. Anderson Vice President of Operations and Station Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station RFD #1 Rocky Hill Road Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
Post Office Box 867
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Chairman, Board of Selectmen 11 Lincoln Street Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Office of the Commissioner
Massachusetts Department of
Environmental Quality Engineering
One Winter Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Office of the Attorney General One Ashburton Place 20th Floor Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Mr. Robert M. Hallisey, Director Radiation Control Program Massachusetts Department of Public Health 150 Tremont Street, 2nd Floor Boston, Massachusetts 02111

Regional Administrator, Region I U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 475 Allendale Road King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Mr. John Dietrich Licensing Division Manager Boston Edison Company 25 Braintree Hill Park Braintree, Massachusetts 02184 Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station

Mr. Richard N. Swanson
Manager, Nuclear Engineering Department
Boston Edison Company
25 Braintree Hill Park
Braintree, Massachusetts 02184

Ms. Elaine D. Robinson Nuclear Information Manager Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station RFD #1, Rocky Hill Road Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Mr. Charles V. Barry Secretary of Public Safety Executive Office of Public Safety One Ashburton Place Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Distribution:

Docket File
NRC & Local PDRs
PDI-3 R/F
S. Varga
B. Boger
M. Rushbrook
R. Eaton
R. Wessman
A. Chu
D. LaBarge
OGC (for information only)
E. Jordan
ACRS (10)
J. Johnson, Region I